SBDM 3/13/2018

The next SBDM meeting will be April 10th.

The meeting was called to order by William Conyers at 3:44 p.m. The members present were William Conyers, Jason Phillips, Cindy Burke, Shelley Jones, Justin Mitchell, and Natalie McCutchen. The motion to approve the agenda was made by Shelley Jones; second by Cindy Burke. The last meeting was the Joint District SBDM meeting. We went over the budget report. The name for Bingo has changed to FS Educational Coalition. There was a question about this fund. Convers is going to follow up with Jill Hendricks and Kim Wolfram about the balance on the account and to see if other schools have access to the account. The motion to approve the budget was made by Shelly Jones; second by Justin Mitchell. Conyers emailed the safety plan to us. We were asked to review it for our meeting in April. We will come back in April and make any changes to it and vote on it in May. Conyers gave calendar updates until the next SBDM meeting. These can be found on the Google Calendar and Living Calendar for teacher access. Shelley Jones brought up a parent concern about looking at the matrix to see if we need to change it. A parent was upset because their child was given a consequence based on the matrix but the student hadn't previously been in trouble. The parent thought that students who aren't normally in trouble shouldn't have the same consequences as those who are typically in trouble. We discussed this and decided the matrix should remain the same. The motion to adjourn was made at 4:51 pm by Cindy Burke; second by Shelley Jones.